
G e n t e t ,  Matthias 

From: 
Sent: 18 October 2013 11:20 
To: Planning 
Cc: Jonathan sattin@triyoga co uk 
Subject: 2013/6326/P 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Flagged 

Hello 
The current change in planning for 6 Erskine Road  is sad & umaecessaty I 

' t i n  important to realise that T n y o g a  has made Primrose Hill a destination for Londoners and beyond 
Every/time a person visits Tnyoga ,  which I do weekly, they bring trade to the surrounding shops, cafes, and 

MOre 

If you  allow T n y o g a  to leave and housing to go in, you  will reduce both trade in the area and value of  the 

area 

I hope you  will consider a change in this planning permission 
Ref  No 
2013/6326/P 

Triyoga is the heart o f  the Primrose Hitt community 

Please feet free to contact rne with any queries 
Best rrnardn 

sent from m y  'Phone 


